Subject: Planning Application 2021/3839/P Howitt Close, Howitt Road

Dear Kate Henry,

I am writing to you to log my objection to the above planning application. I thought there was a form [
should complete but .1 cannot see if on your website. Please advise me if [ need to complete a form.

My family have lived opposite Howitt Close since mid the 1970s. I cannot see how adding a new floor to
the 1930s block will be positive for me and my family. I live on the north side of the road so natural light is
alrcady affccted. With an additional floor this building will be much higher than the house that is next to it. I
believe, it will block my natural light, making it darker and current views of the tree tops in their gardens. |
think we will loose the birds who nest in the various trees. Never mind having new flats looking over my
home.

The entrance of Howitt Close is very difficult for long lorries to park, in that part of the road which is on a
bend, with a hump, it's a very awkward part of Howitt Road, it will create traffic, noise in a small area.
Never mind the potential for accidents.

T am also unclear, if this was to go ahead, what a conservation area is? If the application is granted. As
clearly, they will not be preserving the areas heritage.
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Many thanks

Ms Foster



